
Guest of Honour
Mr. CHENG Yuen-shan, Vincent

Principal, Jockey Club Ti-I College



Due to limited seating,  

our Annual Speech Day scheduled on  

9th December, 2022 (Friday)  

will be held as an in-house ceremony and 

no guests will be invited. 

Thank you for your continuous support and 

we look forward to seeing you  

in the Speech Day next year. 
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